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Doha, Qatar – 10 August 2025: Nasser Bin Khaled Automobiles, the authorized general
distributor of Mercedes-Benz in Qatar, has announced the extension of its exclusive summer offer
on a wide selection of Mercedes-Benz models, responding to the strong demand from its valued

https://rahbarkisan.com/wp/nasser-bin-khaled-automobiles-extends-exclusive-summer-offer-on-mercedes-benz-vehicles-until-30-september-offer-covers-all-mercedes-benz-electric-vehicles-and-a-wide-selection-of-ice-models/


customers.

This extension gives prospective buyers a golden opportunity to own a luxury Mercedes-Benz
vehicle with an exceptional package of benefits, making now the ideal time to experience the
brand’s unmatched driving pleasure.

Available until 30 September 2025, the campaign is offered in partnership with Aljazeera Finance
“Tamweel” and includes a variety of models: C-Class, CLA, E-Class, GLC SUV, GLC Coupé, as well
as the entire range of Mercedes-Benz electric vehicles (EQs).

Customers can enjoy a highly competitive flat finance rate starting from 2.99%, a grace period of
up to 6 months, and the option of 0% down payment. Additional benefits include a 3-year
warranty, 3-year comprehensive insurance at a special rate of 4.9% in collaboration with Daman
Islamic Insurance Company – Beema, and for ICE models, a complimentary service package for 3
years or 60,000 km (whichever comes first).

The summer campaign reflects NBK Automobiles’ commitment to rewarding customers with
unparalleled ownership experience. By combining flexible financing solutions with premium
benefits, the company continues to make the Mercedes-Benz lifestyle more accessible while
expressing appreciation for its loyal clientele.



Customers are invited to explore the latest models and enjoy this exclusive summer offer at the
NBK Automobiles showroom at NBK ONE, Msheireb, Doha, or contact 800-BENZ (2369) for further
information.

Nasser Bin Khaled Automobiles has built its success by establishing solid, longstanding
relationships with its customers, and by offering a wide range of quality products. As a brand
name, Nasser Bin Khaled Automobiles is deeply associated with a history of premium quality
service and market leadership. Established in 1957, Nasser Bin Khaled Automobiles is Qatar’s
exclusive distributor of three of the world’s most respected, iconic brands: Mercedes-Maybach,
Mercedes-Benz and Mercedes-AMG.


